
Alcanon Club of Erie, Inc. 
926 East Sixth Street, Erie, PA  16507 

 

Club Rules for Members/Visitors 
Guests of Members and meeting attendees are expected to follow the same rules or may be refused entry 

into the Club as directed by an Officer or Board Member. 
 

Please note:  By being a Club Member OR on the Alcanon Club’s property, you have provided your implied 
consent to follow all of the below Rules without a specific notice or verbal warning. 

 
 

1. No alcohol, drugs or weapons (i.e. guns, knives, etc) are permitted on Club Property.  The 
Club does not allow concealed or open-carry of firearms even if someone has a permit. 
 
2. No excessive vulgarity or discriminatory language or conduct unbecoming of a Member in 
good standing is permitted. 
 
3. No break in sobriety for Club Members.  A break in sobriety results in a 90-day suspension 
of Club Membership; however, meeting attendance is encouraged and allowed. 
 
4. During meeting times, noise will be kept at a minimum in other areas of the Club. 
 
5.  Children must be supervised by an adult guardian at all times. 
 
6.  All Club Rooms are reserved for Club Members and their guests ONLY.  Anyone is 
welcome ½ hour before until ½ hour after any scheduled meeting.  The lower level Serenity 
Room is primarily for 12-step work and must be vacated if needed for this purpose. 
 
7. Pets and Emotional Support Animals (ESAs) are not permitted inside the Club.  A service 
animal, trained to work for the benefit of an individual with a disability, is permitted. 
 
8. Smoking/vaping is not allowed anywhere inside the Club.  Members and guests are 
expected to use ashtrays in outdoor designated smoking areas and keep areas clean. 
 
9. Damage, theft or destruction of Club Property is prohibited and is grounds for immediate 
suspension and possible prosecution. 
 

**Breaking any of the above mention Rules may result in immediate loss of Club privileges 
or other sanctions as directed by the Club Officers & Board of Directors.** 

 
These Rules have been APPROVED by the Alcanon Club Officers & Board of Directors as of August 29, 2023 


